MEMORANDUM

ey Ron Belmont, Supervisor - Mayor and Town Board Members
FROM: Gerry Salvo, Superintendent of Recreation
DATE: May 2, 2017

SUBJECT: Donations

Request by the Superintendent of Recreation, Gerry Salvo for authorization to
accept the following donations for the Brentwood Fundraiser Project:

Donations Banners
Zaidman Family $35.00 Groothuis Family £500.00
Dalton Family $50.00 DiFiore Family $500.00
Rosenstock Family $100.00 Monahan Family $500.00
Seibel Family $100.00 Udell Family $500.00
Ide Family $100.00 Rosmarin Family $500.00
Estroff Family $100.00 Global Coverage $500.00
Hakim Family $100.00 Lapin Family $500.00
Lovinger Family $100.00 Grasso Development Corp $500.00
Eglit Family $100.00 Trattoria 632 $500.00
Harrison Men’s Soccer ~ $100.00 Bruschi Family $500.00
Malin Family $200.00 Westchester Crankshaft $500.00
Schiro Family $250.00 Lobel Family $500.00
Rube Family $1,000.00 Sherman Family $500.00
Annonymous $1,000.00 Mariani Family $500.00
Connors Family $500.00
Fernandez Family $500.00.
Schwartz Family $500.00
Stubenvoll Family $500.00
Santarelli Family $500.00
Iona Prep/Felix Petrillo $500.00
MFM Petro/Michael Petrillo $500.00
Crupi Family $167.00
Lanza Family $166.00
McGurk Family $167.00
Anthony’s Deli $500.00

Skamangas, Amelio, Fasciglione $500.00
Wm.Raveis Agency



